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NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS  
     

COVID 19 MEASURES AT THE TERMINAL  
 

 

 
Valued Customer, 
 

In order to prevent the spread of Covid-19, SGTD has reinforced the following 

precautionary measures to ensure the safety and well-being of its customers. 

 

 All customers are required to wear a mask in SGTD's premises, the 

Terminal including the offices in Damal, Nab and PK12 

 A distance of 1 meter is mandatory 

 Regulatory hand washing 

 

 

We remind our customers to remain vigilant and respect the social distance in 

order to protect themselves and others. 
 

 

For more information, kindly contact us at:   

T: +253 21 317 317  

E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 

 

 


